
October 22, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Mark Daly 

KARE-TV 

8811 Olson Memorial Highway 

Golden Valley, MN 55427 

 

Dear Mr. Daly: 

 

Per our telephone conversation of October 21, 1996, I am enclosing copies of the two INS documents 

you requested.  I trust the faxed copies arrived. 

 

Again, I hope this information is helpful to you, and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 

any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


